
 

 

 
NOTIFICATION OF STATUTORY CONSULTATION 
RIVER PODDLE FLOOD ALLEVIATION SCHEME 

 

 
IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PART 10 PLANNING 

PROCESS STATUTORY CONSULTATION EVENTS WILL 
TAKE PLACE ON THE FOLLOWING DATES  

 
TUESDAY MARCH 10th 2020 

 
10.00am – 2.30pm; SDCC Head Office, Tallaght 
4.30pm – 8.00pm; TASC Pavilion, Tymon Park, 

Limekiln Road 
 

THURSDAY MARCH 12th 2020 
 

10.00am – 2.30pm; DCC South East Area Office, 
13 St Agnes Rd, Crumlin. 

4.30pm – 8.00pm; Harold’s Cross National 
School, Clareville Road D6W. 

 
Information on the scheme can be found at 

www.poddlefas.ie 

http://www.poddlefas.ie/

